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Showcase of Learning 
 

Mark your calendars!! The Third Grade Student 
Showcase of Learning is on Friday, February 10th, 
from 10:00-10:30. You are invited to come see 
how your child is using creativity, critical 
thinking, collaboration, and communication in the 
classroom. 

Dates 
• 2/3 Apple field trip forms are due. 
• 2/3 Report cards go home. 
• 2/10 Student Showcase of Learning 
• 2/10 Early Dismissal at 1:15 
• 2/15 Mrs. Mitchell’s Class to Apple Store 
• 2/22 Ms. Hotaling’s Class to Apple Store 

Curriculum 
 

Reading 
• Students will determine the meaning of words 

and phrases as they are used in a text, 
distinguishing literal from nonliteral language. 

 

Writing 
• Students will write informative/explanatory 

texts to examine a topic and convey ideas and 
information clearly. 

 

Math 
• Students will multiply by multiples of 10. 

 

• Students will use the associative property, 
commutative property, or distributive 
property to solve equations/word problems. 

 

• Students will solve word problems that have 
multiple steps. 

 

Science 
• Students will recognize major components and 

patterns observed in the earth/moon/sun 
system. 

Strawbridge Pictures 
Last week your child received some pictures from 
Strawbridge Studio, Inc. The portraits are not 
free! You are to buy the pictures you wish to 
keep. Any pictures that you do not buy are to be 
returned to school.  
 

Please return the pictures or money to school by 
Monday, February 13. Please note the following 
payment options: 
 

• Entire Package $38.00 
 

• 8 x 10 Journey $16.00 each 
       

• 4 x 10 Journey  $12 for 1 
$18 for 2 
 

• Holiday Only  $10 for 1 
$12 for 2 

 

Royal Lunch 
Congratulations to Ms. Johnson’s homeroom and 
Mrs. Joyner’s homeroom for earning the most 
spoons and having Royal Lunch for the month of 
January!  
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